
**COVID AND GATHERING ALERT** 

Message from Denise Ross, Health Director 

 
With the New Year’s Holiday upon us, due to the high rate of the spread of the 

current COVID virus it is highly recommended to stop having family gatherings at 

this time until the spread is under control.  We are seeing high numbers of 

positive COVID cases come out of family gatherings. 

As an alternative you can set up a virtual family get together with face time, zoom 

or other online platforms.  

Consider postponing your celebration to a later time in January. 

Your cooperation to keep your Elders, youth and community safe is appreciated. 

If you do gather as a family please wear face coverings, sanitize and wash hands 

and shared surfaces often.  

As always vaccination and boosters are still available at the Wellness Center.  Call 

360-273-5504 for an appointment.  The Wellness Center will reopen on January 4, 

2022. 

 


